
Join Pastor Matt and other interested members of our church to visit 

Kemmerer Village. Kemmerer Village is a ministry supported through 

our World Mission budget. 

Take a Trip to Kemmerer Village 

Kemmerer Village began as a 

orphanage more than 100 years 

ago.  Currently young people 

(teenagers) who have been abused, 

neglected and/or placed there by courts, 

live in cottages on the site and receive 

educational services, counseling, 

recreational activities etc.  Kemmerer 

also works in the foster care system and 

provides foster care workers.   

 

More than 100 churches support 

Kemmerer Village.  Other funding 

streams come through the Department 

of Children and Family Services  Our 

church has supported it for many years.  

John Seiler, Jim Andrews and Chuck 

Meece are all past members of the 

board of directors.  Currently Steve 

Gritten and Katharine Jones serve on 

the board.   

A trip is in the works for May 2nd.  The 

plan is to ride in the church van and/or 

carpool.  The trip takes about 1.5 hours 

of drive time each way and is an easy 

drive.  Members will leave the church at 

9am and return to the church at about 

5pm.  

 

The day’s events will include a tour of 

the campus, lunch in the cafeteria (no 

charge), and an explanation of the 

equine therapy program. 

 

Sound like something you would like to 

do?  Contact the church office to let 

them know you would like to attend.  

The deadline to reserve your place is 

April 25th.  Organizers need to know by 

then in order to prepare lunches.   

 

What a wonderful opportunity to 

connect to missions! 

 

Important Dates 

 April 14:  
ECIRMAC fundraising 
banquet at 6pm 

 Apr 15:  
Deadline to turn in 
Mission Possible 
medical forms to  
Gene Morgan 

 April 22:  
Earth Care and  
Cuba Sunday 

 April 25:  
Deadline to let the 
office know that you 
plan to attend the 
Kemmerer Village  
Day Trip 
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Cuban Two Step 
Sunday, April 22, Cuba 
Partners is hosting Cuban Two 
Step. This event is raising 
donations to be given to our 
sister Church in Havana, Cuba. 
The proceeds help the church in 
Luyano to support their mission 
programs such as a breakfast 
program for the elderly, 
exercise classes and a clean 
water well for the people in the 
community to come and get 
clean water.   
 
The event is broken into two 
parts. Step one is Salsa dancing 
with a salsa lesson. Step two is 
a Cuban dinner.  

There is a suggested donation of 
$20 but everyone is welcome to 
give whatever amount they feel 
moved and comfortable to give. 
We hope to see everyone there 
for an evening of fun and food 
in honor of our brothers and 
sisters in Cuba.  
 
Tickets are available for 
purchase Sundays in 
Westminster Hall. 
 
 
—(background picture shows 
our church presenting a gift of a 
handmade altar cloth from the 
children of our church) 

 


